
SmartM   ves
For a Changing Region

Southwestern Pennsylvania Commission (SPC)

Open House

The Southwestern Pennsylvania 
Commission is seeking input from the 
public on the draft SmartMoves for a 

Changing Region regional plan. This plan 
identifies transportation and 
development priorities in the region for 
the next 25-30 years. 

Visit the open house to give your input 
on projects that will be coming to your 
community! There will be opportunities 
to look at maps, talk to representatives 
from SPC, PennDOT, transit operators, 
and planning departments. 

Lawrence County 

Join us:
Wednesday, May 29th
9:00am-11:00am
Courthouse, Commissioner’s 
Meeting Room,
 430 Court Street, 
New Castle 

Questions?
Please contact: Abby Stark
astark@spcregion.org
www.spcregion.org
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